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23 February 1989

Dear Professor Schemberg,

It gives me very great pleasure to inform you that the Council of the
Third World Academy of Sciences (TWAS) has decided to elect you into
the Fellowship of the Academy.

Kindly accept my most sincere congratulations on your election and
I hope you will accept. The Executive Secretary of TWAS, Professor
Mohamed H.A. Hassan, will send you information on the Academy.

I very much look forward to hearing from you.

With kindest regards,

Yours sincerely,

Non Julirn

Abdus Salam
President

Professor Mario Schemberg
Avenida Dr. Arnaldo 2050
Sumare 01255

Sao Paulo, SP

Brazil



